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The Gears
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

June 16, 2011
Present: MJ, Tim, Tyler, Paul, Lou, Barbara, Janet, Joe, Rich, Giselle
Guest: Tim's guest Jim Kelly

Happenings: 

President-Elect Michael Jordan led the meeting.  Mike, a loyal Bruin's fan, still had a full beard but said that he shaved it down to #7 on his razor. Although his intent was to shave it when the Bruin's won the Stanley Cup, he wife likes him in a full beard. Anyhow, Mike paid a HAPPY FINE for the Bruin's win.
Many members were extremely tired after watching last night's Stanley Cup finals and partying after the win.  Paul and Tyler were forcing themselves to remain awake during the meeting!

After many years being located in Everett, Joe S. is moving his business to Saugus.  

Barbara paid a Happy Dollar because her gardens at church and at home are thriving with lots of vegetables and flowers. 

REMINDER:  NEXT WEEK THERE IS NO MEETING.  INDUCTION OF NEW OFFICERS at Jimmy's on Rte. One: Cocktails at 6 and Dinner at 7.  CALL TIM TODAY IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND! There will be special recognition to our late friend and fellow Rotarian Dick O'Meara.  Please make every effort to attend.

Mike ended the meeting by testing attendees on the 4-Way test.  













